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To whom it may concern,  

 

It is imperative that we continue the citizens of Oregon to vote by mail. How many 

elderly, ill, disabled, or even just a busy parent would be impacted by this decision? 

Voting by mail gives Oregonians the time to review measures and candidates before 

they make their decisions rather than a hasty choice because they only have a 20 

minute lunch break. Oregonian law makers and citizens will suffer from this decisions 

and any candidate voting yes on this measure will surely lose this voters confidence.  

 

 

I implore you to vote with Oregonians best interests in mind. Rather than making a 

decision that infringes on the freedoms of your constituents.  

 

Thank you.  


